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July 8, 2024 

 
TO: President Rita Nastri, Treasurer Dan Rexwinkel, and the Friends of the 

Murrieta Library Board 
 
FROM: Melvin Racelis, Library Manager 
 
RE:  Second Request for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 - Performer Funds Only  
 
This memo for the 2024-2025 fiscal year is a request for funding specifically for program 
performers only. We have received and deposited one check already for $46,000 for 
collection development and supplies and are very grateful for the continued support. 
 
Should you approve this second request for funds, a check or checks made out to the 
Murrieta Public Library at any time during this fiscal year in an amount not to exceed 
$12,000 would be most appreciated.  
                                                                           
Sincerely, 
 

 
Melvin Racelis 
Library Manager 
 
MR/ges 
 


